

Headteacher: Mrs H. Yates BA (Hons), NPQH

3rd October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

At The Snaith School, we are committed to supporting our pupils not only in their education but also in their wellbeing and safety—both offline and online. Earlier this term we sent you an email about The Online Safety Hub and a QR code for a free 30 day trial with Qustodio, below is more information about what Qutodio is.

As part of this commitment, we would like to introduce you to Qustodio, a parental control and online safety tool that can help you manage and supervise your child's online activity in a safe and age-appropriate way.

Qustodio is designed to support families in creating healthy digital habits and provides an easy way to monitor screen time, block inappropriate content, and track usage across devices.

To help you get started, we've included some useful resources:

- Overview of Qustodio Learn how Qustodio works and how it can benefit your family: **Qustodio Parental App Information** https://theeducationalliance.onlinesafetyhub.uk/parent/articles/qustodio-parent-app
- Step-by-Step Setup Guide Instructions to help you get started with using Qustodio: **Getting Started with Qustodio** https://theeducationalliance.onlinesafetyhub.uk/parent/articles/getting-started-with-qustodio
- One of its key features is the ability to filter and block content that may be unsuitable for young people.
 We encourage all parents and carers to take a few minutes to view the video below and explore how
 Qustodio can support your family's approach to online safety.
 https://theeducationalliance.onlinesafetyhub.uk/parent/videos/blocking-inappropriate-content-with-qustodio

We encourage all parents and carers to explore these resources and consider using Qustodio as part of your family's approach to online safety.

If you have any questions or would like further support, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Regards

Mr R J Wilson Assistant Headteacher













